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NOTICE ON GREEN AUDIT

It is hereby informed to Green & Clean campus Committee that Environment
Audit report for the session 2022-23 should be prepared and submitted to IQAC by 25-
05-2024.This is urgently required for uploading in AQAR 2022-23. o
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This may be treated as most urgent. %’ﬁbf\q\q
Principal

Pattamundai College

Copy to IQAC, Office, Guard file, Head Green & Clean Campus Committee, and website




